
 

Annotated Agenda 
Town Hall Meeting 

Naples City Council 
City Council Chamber, 735 Eighth Street South, Naples, Florida 

Mayor:  Bill Barnett 
Vice Mayor: Bonnie R. MacKenzie 

City Council:  Fred W. Coyle, Joseph Herms, John R. Nocera, Fred Tarrant, Peter H. Van Arsdale 
City Attorney:  Kenneth B. Cuyler · City Clerk:  Tara A. Norman · City Manager:  Dr. Richard L. Woodruff 

 
Monday, January 18, 1999 

Convened 4:00 p.m. / Adjourned 5:57 p.m. 
 
 
1. Roll call – All present 
 
2.  Welcome by the Mayor 
 
3.  Presentation by staff 
 
4.  Community Issues / Public Discussion – See attached list 

(Port Royal, Aqualane Shores, and Old Naples) 
   

 
 
 
 
 
Adjourn – 5:57 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
Formal action may be taken on any item discussed or added to this agenda.  Any person who decides to 
appeal any decision made by the City Council with respect to any matter considered at this meeting (or 
hearing) will need a record of the proceedings and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be heard.  
Any person with a disability requiring auxiliary aids and services for this meeting may call the City Clerk's 
Office at 434-4701 with requests at least two business days before the meeting date. 



Issues raised by citizens attending the 1/18/99 Town Hall Meeting: 
 
Development/redevelopment relative to retaining the current character of the community; 
Naples focus on residents instead of tourists. 
 
Cleaning litter from canals; canal depth relative to needed dredging in Naples Bay. 
 
Nuisance from indigenous rats in shrubbery/trees. 
 
Construction of mega-houses; affect of FEMA regulations upon elevations. 
 
Noise from musical entertainment and litter created by patrons at downtown bars and 
restaurants; open containers leaving premises; impose closing time. 
 
Limit commercial development at Naples Airport. 
 
Truck traffic on residential streets; dump trucks removing rock from beach. 
 
Intermittent sidewalks. 
 
Temporary (sandwich board) signs obstructing sidewalks. 
 
Opposition to annexation, particularly Pelican Bay. 
 
Need for historic district regulations. 
 
Noise from leaf blowers. 
 
Bicycle rack replacement at Sixth Avenue South and beach. 
 
Why no concerts at gazebo on Third Street. 
 
Affect of Y2K on City computer systems. 
 
Direct accounts debit for utility bill payments. 
 
 
 
  


